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February	1,	2018		
	
Dear	Neighbors,	
	
I’m	excited	to	 introduce	you	to	Tato,	 the	restaurant	 I	am	opening	 in	 the	Spring	of	 this	year	at	4608	3rd	Street	at	
McKinnon	Avenue.	Tato	is	my	12	year	old	son	Hudson’s	nickname,	and	I’m	creating	this	restaurant	in	dedication	to	
his	Mexican	heritage	and	in	honor	of	the	love	that	I	have	for	his	culture,	family	from	Mexico	City	and	the	beautiful	
customs	and	traditions	I	have	learned	about,	especially	around	food.		I’ve	raised	Hudson	here	in	the	Bayview	all	of	
his	life	and	it	has	long	been	my	dream	to	open	a	family	friendly	restaurant	here	in	our	community.		
	
I	began	pursuing	that	dream	by	opening	All	Good	Pizza	at	Third	and	Jerrold	six	years	ago	in	a	food	truck	parked	on	
an	abandoned	lot.	All	Good	Pizza	has	been	an	incredible	experience	and	the	unique	space	has	provided	a	great	setting	
for	the	community	to	gather	and	enjoy	the	amazing	weather	we	have	in	the	Bayview.	I	plan	on	keeping	All	Good	
Pizza	open,	but	opening	Tato	in	a	brick	and	mortar	will	enable	me	to	be	open	later,	provide	indoor	seating	and	also	
have	an	expanded	menu	with	a	larger	kitchen	and	workspace.		
	
Much	like	All	Good	Pizza,	Tato	will	focus	on	local,	fresh	and	affordable	food.	We	have	tremendous	resources	right	
here	in	the	community	like	the	100	year	old	Produce	Market	on	Jerrold	Avenue	and	various	local	meat	companies	
that	will	make	the	food	at	Tato	uniquely	Bayview.	Tato	will	feature	tacos,	small	plates,	organic	salads,	quesadillas,	
tostadas	and	seasonal	specialties.	We	will	serve	lunch	and	dinner	and	have	brunch	on	the	weekends.	Everything	will	
be	made	in	house	with	fresh	simple	ingredients	and	time-honored	methods-	many	of	which	I	learned	from	Hudson’s	
grandmother	Alicia,	who	is	an	amazing	chef	in	Mexico	City.	I	am	so	excited	to	share	this	food	with	you!	
	
I	have	applied	for	a	neighborhood	restricted	liquor	license	as	I	feel	like	this	cuisine	is	only	made	better	by	the	addition	
of	delicious	cocktails	like	margaritas	and	palomas.	I	am	excited	to	create	a	unique	beverage	menu	that	compliments	
the	food	at	Tato	and	highlights	these	exceptional	spirits	with	the	use	of	house	made	juices,	shrubs,	and	bitters.		Part	
of	the	liquor	license	process	involves	hosting	a	community	meeting	to	share	my	vision	and	answer	any	questions	the	
community	may	have.	I	am	seeking	your	support	in	this	endeavor	and	hope	you	will	join	me!		
The	details	of	the	meeting	are	listed	below:	
	
Community	Meeting	
Date:	Tuesday,	February	20th,	2018											Time:	6pm	
Location:	All	Good	Pizza,	1605	Jerrold	Avenue,	SF,	CA	94124	
	
I	thank	you	for	your	support	and	look	forward	to	feeding	you	at	Tato	soon!	In	the	meantime,	please	check	out	our	
progress	on	Facebook	and	Instagram	@tatosf	or	on	the	web	at	www.tatosf.com,	where	you	can	see	our	menu.	
	 	
Cheers!	

	
Kristin	Houk	
Owner,	All	Good	Pizza	and	Tato	


